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Dear Parents  

Re:  Year 7 Tutor/Peripatetic Music Evening – Thursday 7 October 2021 
 
I hope that your child has had a positive experience at Smithdon so far and has settled in well and you 

have been able to contact the form tutor or pastoral team for support if there have been any issues.  

We have been very impressed with the positive attitude for learning that we have seen and how the 

children have embraced the opportunities on offer to them, especially with the many pupils who confidently 

showed guests around at last week’s Open Evening.  

On Thursday 7 October from 4pm to 6:30pm we will be hosting a Year 7 Tutor evening. This is an 

excellent opportunity to meet your child’s form tutor in person and discuss how they have settled in.  

Appointments for the evening can be made online, please find attached a user guide with step by step 

instructions on how to make the booking.  

Between 5:15pm and 6:30pm there will also be a chance to meet our peripatetic music teachers and sign 

up for instrumental tuition. There will be a short talk regarding orchestral instrumental tuition starting at 

5:20pm, so if this is of interest to you please book your appointment near to this time.   

Mr Ward, Head of PE, will also be present and pupils can sign up for any afterschool PE clubs.   

I hope that you will be able to come and celebrate your child’s successful start at Smithdon and I look 

forward to meeting you on the evening.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Chapman  

Assistant Headteacher  
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